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Fitzwilliam College, Cambridge will offer an ST Telemedia - Lee Kuan Yew Undergraduate
Scholarship to a student who has received an offer to study on an undergraduate degree course
at Fitzwilliam College commencing in October. The Scholarship, which may be held for up to four
years, will cover all tuition fees and a living and travel allowance for a student who is a Singapore
citizen from a financially disadvantaged background, or who has been affected by disability,
bereavement or other challenging circumstances. There will be no bond attached.

The Scholarships, which will be awarded annually for the next four years, are funded by a
generous donation from ST Telemedia to the Lee Kuan Yew Fitzwilliam Fund, established in 2016
in honour of Lee Kuan Yew, who studied Law at Fitzwilliam from 1947-1949 and was later an
Honorary Fellow of the College.

Candidates who wish to be considered for admission to Fitzwilliam College, and thereafter (if
successful in their academic application) to be considered for the ST Telemedia - Lee Kuan Yew
Undergraduate Scholarship, must select Fitzwilliam as their preference college in their UCAS
application.

In January, successful admissions candidates who have received an offer to study at Fitzwilliam
College will be invited to complete a Scholarship application form, including a statement
explaining their eligibility, and to submit a supporting reference (normally from their
headteacher).

Having been successful in the standard admissions process, all candidates for the Scholarship will
show strong academic ability and potential. The Scholarship itself will be awarded following an
assessment of financial disadvantage and success in the face of adversity. Preference may be
given to a candidate from a school in Singapore from which historically fewer students have
graduated to the University of Cambridge. Preference may also be given to students undertaking
study in Computer Science, Economics, Engineering, History and Politics, Human, Social and
Political Sciences, Law or Mathematics.

Candidates will be informed of the outcome of their application in April.

Any enquiries about this scholarship scheme should be directed to the Fitzwilliam College
Admissions Office: admissions@fitz.cam.ac.uk

Dr Paul Chirico
Senior Tutor
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